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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE!
Hello Athol Families!

We are looking forward to a great month full of fun learning! Here are some 
things you should know….

Winter Weather
Please make sure you are sending your child to school with all the fixings for 
cold weather play. Warm gloves seem to be the biggest thing that kids lose 
easily or forget to grab on the way out the door. We have some extra gloves 
but not enough to continue the supply through winter:) We go outside unless it 
is below 10 degrees. Our recess periods are no longer than 15 minutes. 

Read, Read, Read
Over break is a great time to get your child interested in some good books. 
Find an author or series they enjoy and get them into reading! We will start 
our reading incentive program in January so look for more information 
coming soon! 

End of quarter
We are nearing the end of the quarter and will check student’s progress at 
the end of the month. Students have been working hard setting goals and 
working to achieve them. We are looking forward to celebrating their growth!! 

All the Best!
Mrs. Thomas



Next PTU Meeting:
          Thursday, January 6th  (6:00pm library)

              Upcoming Events & Activities

                       This February 2022:     
                           Candy Grams, Smile Raffle Fundraiser 

                      with Curtis Orthodontics

                         This March 2022:  
       A Spring Craft Fair!!  

Ø  Join us to help plan and coordinate these events!

Ø  Our goal is to support our students & teachers and have fun!

Ø A great way to meet some other parents while doing it!

  “In 2022”

The PTU is open to any parent or guardian of a student at Athol Elementary, as well 
as any teacher or staff member working at Athol Elementary.

A HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL OUR WONDERFUL PARENTS 
FOR HELPING TO MAKE THE TEACHERS SHARING TREE, STEAM 

NIGHT/KDG-1ST GRADE PROGRAM, AND THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS 
PROGRESSIVE BREAKFAST SUCH A SUCCESS. 

The entire month of December was jam packed with fun activities and 
excited learning opportunities.

The teachers are really overwhelmed by all the amazing gifts from the 
sharing tree and they thank each & every one of you!

 Way to Go Athol Eagles!!

           

                                  

ABOUT US:
Athol Elementary School                          Ph: 208-683-2231l
6333 E. Menser Ave., Athol                      Fax: 208-683-7064
Principal: Kathy Thomas   Email:            kthomas@lakeland272.org
Asst, Principal:  Christina Fromm            christina.fromm@lakeland272.org
Counselor:  Heather Hamilton                 heather.hamilton@lakeland272.org 

PTU has a 
new 

facebook 
page

”Like It!”



 Library News 

 !  Silverwood “Read 2 Ride” program starts January 1st!!! 

 Our school has been chosen to participate in Silverwood’s  “Read 
 2 Ride”  .  It is a great opportunity for your child/children  to 
 earn a free ticket to Silverwood.  All your child/children will 
 need to do is READ!!!!  Parent letter with the rules and 
 reading log information will be sent home on Friday, December 
 17th. 

 Mrs. Berger 
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